Glen Cove City School District - Board of Education - Brief of Meeting Meeting Date: January 7, 2013

Commendations / Education Spotlight

The Board of Education along with Dr. Hinton, Mr. Hudson, Mr. Tweed and presented by Mrs. Wheeler recognized the 2012 AP Scholars. All present received certificates, those not present will be mailer there certificates.

New Business: Discussion Items

Mr. David Huggins spoke on behalf of the facilities committee and advised the community and the Board that bids came in lower than anticipated and the project will be moving forward on or about June 1, 2013.

Mr. Kevin Wurtz presented the preliminary draft of the 2013-2014 school budget

Open Session: During open session the members of the audience had the opportunity to ask questions and make comments on any items of their choosing.

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 23, 2013 @ 8:00 p.m., at the Landing School.

Submitted By: Ida Johnson Board Secretary / District Clerk